Orientation

Grade 9  ~  The Class of 2026
on
Monday  ~  August 8, 2022
at
10:00 AM
in the
Palmerton Area
Senior High School Auditorium.



This is an orientation program for the incoming ninth grade class, their parents, and high school students new to the district. 


An introduction to the various school activities will be presented.  Schedules for the Fall semester will be released and reviewed.


Students and parents can meet with the 
senior high school principal, the assistant principal, and their high school guidance counselor.
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